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Supporters & Friends of The Type Museum 
Help us save this treasure trove of typography past and present 

 

Please join us 
 

Type Museum Society 
www.typemuseumsociety.org 

typemuseumsociety@gmail.com 
 

We are campaigning for the preservation of the 
collections and future development of the Museum. 

 
The following statement has been issued by 

T h e   T y p e   M u s e u m   T r u s t 
“The trustees of the Type Museum recognise the concern 
expressed among its community of friends and well-wishers 
regarding the future of the Museum, and wish to make it 
clear that, although it has been necessary to close the 
Museum for legal reasons, the trustees, staff and other 
responsible bodies all remain committed to the Museum's 
well-being. Careful consideration of the issues involved takes 
place continuously as part of the normal activities of the 
Museum. Because these discussions are continuing, it is not 
possible to determine the specific resolution to which they 
will come. Until the completion of these discussions, any 
conclusions drawn by those not taking part are necessarily 
premature and speculative, and could be prejudicial to their 
outcome. 
The trustees welcome the present public interest in the 
Museum and acknowledges the depth of support elicited, but 
they also hope that credence will be reserved for those 
officially appointed and legally entrusted with the duty of 
safeguarding and preserving the Museum and its collections.” 

N I C O L A S  B A R K E R  Chairman of the Trustees 2.06.2006 


